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The Focus Group on IPTV (FG IPTV) is pleased to inform you that we made significant progress at our 7th meeting in Malta, 11-18 December 2007. We finalized all our documents and will shortly submit them to the parent study group, SG 13, for consideration at its January 2008 meeting. 
As the group responsible in ITU-T to progress specifications for IPTV, we prepared documents related to “IPTV services requirements”, “IPTV service scenarios”, “IPTV architecture”, “IPTV QoS & QoE aspects”, “service security and content protection”, “IPTV network control”, “end systems and interoperability aspects” and “middleware, application and content platforms”. 

During the life of FG IPTV we exchanged many correspondences with you in order to benefit from the work that you have done or are doing and also, to inform you of our work. The work of the FG IPTV benefited immensely from these exchanges. 
The FG IPTV sincerely thanks ATIS IIF for your cooperation and is glad to inform you that the ITU-T standardization work on IPTV following on from the results of the FG IPTV will continue in the ITU-T study groups under the auspices of the IPTV-GSI (Global Standards Initiative). The first event of IPTV-GSI is to take place in Seoul, Republic of Korea from 15 to 22 January 2008.

We will welcome the continued involvement of the ATIS IIF in the ongoing works which will be coordinated by an IPTV Joint Coordination Activity established by ITU-T Study Group 13.

We request that any future correspondence concerning the ITU-T IPTV-GSI activities continues to be addressed to tsbiptv@itu.int with copy to Mr. Ghassem Koleyni (ghassem@nortel.com ). Technical contributions to the work of the IPTV-GSI will be welcome and should be sent to the relevant study groups and rapporteurs.

A web page has been created for the IPTV-GSI with the following URL:

http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/gsi/iptv/
We would like to remind you that access to certain parts of this website will be limited to the ITU-T members and that access will require a TIES account.
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